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James Feenan - Fwd: letter regarding Case #R_2019-0011

DECEIV cﬁ?
AUG 03 2020

From: James Feenan

To: James Feenan

Date: 8/3/2020 3:05 PM

Subject: Fwd: letter regarding Case #R _2019-001 1

>>> PBS PBS 8/3/2020 3:05 PM >>>

~lanning & Building Services
>>> Denise Doering <denise@pacific.net> 8/3/2020 3:02 PM >>>
August 3, 2020
To: County of Mendocino Department of Planning and Building
Services
From: Denise Doering and Robert Hudson, East-side Calpella residents
Re: Re-zoning request to create a Cannabis Accommodation District

To whom it may concern:

We oppose this re-zoning request to create a Cannabis Accommodation

District.

Living in this residential area, we have noticed more and more people
driving on our private road and engaging in cannabis activities that we don't
think are legal. During the cultivation season, there are countless cars going
up and down our road. These people do not live here and shouldn't be

trespassing onto our private road. We have noticed increased litter on this
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private road as well. We have also noticed the noxious smells of marijuana

growing on peoples’ properties nearby.

We do not want to see an increase of cannabis cultivation in this residential
area for reasons of public safety, noxious smells, increased water usage,

increased mismanagement of land, and increased traffic.

Without active enforcement in place for the growing of cannabis, the only
hope of stopping this disregard for our natural environment and

neighborhood is to file a complaint with the planning department. We do
not feel safe doing this. We fear repercussions from our neighbors and/or

their associates if we do so.

This trend of more and more cannabis cultivation sites in cur county is very

disturbing.

Please do not approve of this re-zoning request.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely, Denise Doering and Robert Hudson
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